
 
 
 
 
July 6, 2021 
 
Kent Herring, CEO 
Family Eldercare, Inc. 
1700 Rutherford Lane 
Austin, Texas  78754 
 
Dear Kent, 
 
Our firm performed the audit of the 2020 consolidated financial statements of Family Eldercare, 
Inc. and its affiliate, Rosewood I Senior Housing Community, Inc. dba Lyons Garden, for the 
year ended December 31, 2020, and issued our report thereon dated July 6, 2021.   
 
As part of the audit, we did not issue a management letter. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to be of service to the Family Eldercare, Inc.  
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

ALLMAN & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 
Pete Allman, CPA, CFE 
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